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Dear parents/carers 
 
As I am sure you are aware, Mrs Hathaway has not been in school for the last 2 weeks as she is unwell. Sadly, she will 

not be well enough to return to school before the end of the summer term.  

In the meantime, please rest assured that the teaching and learning continues as usual in Year 5 as the curriculum is 

being effectively planned by Mrs Guoite. The lessons are being delivered by a combination of Mrs Barron and from 

this week Miss White. Miss White is a new teacher, who will be joining the team from September, and has very 

kindly joined us several weeks early before taking up post in September. Mrs Williams has been in as usual. Together 

they are all ensuring that our Year 5 children get well planned, exciting lessons up to the end of term. And of course, 

our Year 5 children, as always, are REACHing and working hard to be the best that they can be.  

I am sure that you will join me in hoping that Mrs Hathaway recovers soon. If you have any questions or concerns, 

please do not hesitate to speak to myself or Mrs Guoite.  

As always, thank you for your support.  

Kind regards 

Clare Howells 
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